
 

SELECT SUBCOMMITTEE BUSINESS MEETING 

NOTICE 

 

November 29, 2024 

 

TO: Members, Select Subcommittee on the Coronavirus Pandemic 

   

FROM: Brad Wenstrup, Chairman  

 

SUBJECT: Select Subcommittee Business Meeting 

___________________________________________________________________________  

 

On Wednesday, December 4, 2024, at 10:30 AM ET, the Select Subcommittee on the 

Coronavirus Pandemic will hold a business meeting to consider the following:  

 

1. Report on “After Action Review of the COVID-19 Pandemic: The Lessons 

Learned and a Path Forward” 

 

The meeting will convene in room 2247 of the Rayburn House Office Building.  

 

If any Members would like to submit amendments for consideration, they may submit 

them directly to Mitch Benzine at Mitchell.Benzine@mail.house.gov and GOP Oversight Clerks 

at GOP.Oversight.Clerks@mail.house.gov. Committee Rule 2(g) authorizes the Chair of the 

Committee to prioritize the consideration of amendments filed 24 hours in advance of the 

consideration of matters before the Committee or subcommittees. Pursuant to this rule, and at the 

Chair’s discretion, the Committee may consider amendments that are pre-filed with the 

Committee clerk prior to amendments offered at a markup. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Select Subcommittee staff at (202) 225-5074 or 

Mitch Benzine at Mitchell.Benzine@mail.house.gov.  

 

 


